
 

 
 

November 30, 2021 

Dear Staff and Families: 

As the recovery efforts following severe weather in the province continue, I hope that this message 
finds all going as well as possible with you and the people you care about. I am writing to share some 
updates with you.  

Last week I wrote to you about what the Burnaby School District would be doing to support the 
Government’s two temporary emergency orders. The Province has now extended these orders until 
December 14. As a result, we will continue to defer any non-essential work involving travel to 
schools, encourage district office staff to work remotely, and wherever possible postpone or 
reschedule non-essential in-person meetings and events, school field trips, sporting activities and 
related types of experiencesor 


